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Easter Fun

We will have our traditional Easter
celebration on Thursday April 1st

Children will have an Easter egg hunt,
food and refreshments followed by
Easter parade.

We invite parents to arrive around 3PM to 
help the staff hide eggs in the backyard.
Please join us for the pot luck and bring your 
camera to capture children in the parade.
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Mark Your Calendar

The Preschool graduation will take
place Friday June 18th at 10AM

Welcoming New Children
Infants program
• Ella Pak
• Kyvan Mamaghani
Two Years Old Program
• Lilia Chatfield
Preschool Program
• Kabir Navare

We’re delighted to have you as part of our 
family.

Happy Easter

Parent Teacher Conference

The Preschool teachers, Miss Mireya
& Miss Neela will schedule conferences with 
parents for children entering kindergarten.
This will take place in mid. May. 

Schedules will be posted the last week of April

Subscribe to our Newsletter

Subscribe at the school website: 

www.my-preschool.com

Post your reviews on Yelp

We appreciate the positive comments and would 
like to ask you to visit the site below and post 
your reviews.

www.yelp.com/biz/my-pre-school-inc-saratoga

Thank you

Important Reminder
regarding Sign-in and
Sign-out

State law requires that all children be signed in 
and out when arriving and leaving school.

Please sign your full name and the time of arrival 
and departure. NO ININTIALS PLEASE.

Thank You

Immunization Records

Please remember to update the
school with your child’s latest immunization 
records.
It is important that we keep your child’s file 
current.
Thank You


